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Pastor’s Message 

 
 
 

CHUMC Family, 
 
 
At the end of last year, we posed the question to you: where do you 
see God at work? 
 
Well, after we received responses from you, three things stood out: 
1) the talented new staff on board at CHUMC, 2) our small, but 
vibrant group of children and youth, who bring so much energy and 
talent, and 3) our talented worship leaders. 
 
Those first two areas go together in some ways. Our youth and 
children, combined with the arrival of Kate Whitaker, our new 
minister to families, truly provide some hopeful energy for us in 
2023. 
 
The first and third items also go together. We have completed our 
first full year with Melissa Sky-Eagle, leading in the choir and 
leading worship and have, lately, been able to experience Adam 
Hull leading us in our monthly modern worship. These two, 
combined with our talented choir and liturgists, help provide us with 
high-quality worship each week. 
 
These are just some of the ways you have seen God at work at 
CHUMC and we trust that will be plenty more as we seek to fulfill 
our mission and live out our values together in 2023. Please join us 
in prayer as, we seek a faithful and fruitful year together. 
 
 
 

Grace and peace, 
Rev. J.D. Allen 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office Hours 

Monday: 10 AM – 2 PM 

Tuesday: 10 AM – 2 PM 

Wednesday: 10 AM – 2 PM 

Thursday: 10 AM – 2 PM 

For pastoral appointments outside of office 
hours, you may call the office to schedule. 

 
 
 

If you have a pastoral care emergency 
outside of office hours, please contact our 

Senior Pastor, Rev. J.D. Allen at  
(972) 467-7756. 

       

BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can acknowledge 

your special day.  Your ‘year’ will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org  
  

 

Prayer List 
 

  CHUMC Home Bound 
  The Gee Family 
  Tom Sanders 
  Danny Halron 
  Jim Taylor 
  Grandma Gloria 
  Yvette's kids 
  Betty Garrison 
  Edrese Hanigan 
  Evelyn Womble 
  Ralph Minton 
  Kevin Patterson 
  Ruth Fuls 
  Sam Orton 
  Gloria (Pinson) Ming  
  Judy Bull 
  Scott Fletcher 
  David Loper 
  Jim Cranford 

Alan Pollock 
Margaret Young  
Juan Torres’ friend Derick Edwards 
Martha Johnson 
Don Oldfield 
David Horton 
Linda Horton 
Andrea Rains 
Phyllis Hendrix 
Braulia Brown & Family 
Family of Susan Daggett 
Valerie Lach-Szyrma & Family 
Iris Shivar’s sister Bea 
Bea’s son Scott 
No August, SC Dept. of Social 

Services regarding Bea’s great-
grandson Lenox 

Mass Shooting Victims  
 

 

 

Announcements 
 
Our Communion Offering on February 5th will support 
the Pastor’s Fund to assist our neighbors in need. 

    

 All Church Meeting Sunday, Febraury 12th at 11:30 AM 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Join Us for Online Worship! 
 

YouTube: bit.ly/CHUMCYouTube 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/chapelhillumc 

Happy Birthday! 

    Sarah Bandy 1/30 
 

Brianna Lopez 2/06 

Veronica Law 2/12 

Adam Richards 2/17 

Habib Khoury 2/24 

Sarah Baird 2/26 

Kathy Scheihagen 2/26 
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